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ONETECH Corp.
2 F. Kunhan Bldg., 1557-11 Seocho-Dong, Seocho-Ku, Seoul 137-070,  Korea
Tel : 82-2-587-9037, Fax : 82-2-587-9039 / Head Office & Safety Testing Dept.
Tel : 82-347-765-8289, Fax : 82-347-766-2904 / EMC Testing Dept.

Federal Communications Commission          Date : Nov. 16, 1998
Equipment Authorization Division 1 Pages including this cover
7435 Oakland mills Road email address: otcemc@unitel.co.kr
Columbia MD 21046                           
Doc. No. : E98NX-038
Fax No.  : +1-301-344-2050
Attn.       : Mr. Richard Fabina
C.C.       : Ms Bette Taube
Subject  : Replying Requested information
Ref.        : FCC ID: N55CARPER318[Correspondence ID:4544]

Dear Mr. Fabina,
Thank you for your kind advises regarding application fee.
Unfortunately, we, Onetech Corp., already sent a single check for $2865.00 to the Mellon
bank on Nov. 10 by courier service and then we received your kind information. The reason
we make a single check was a person requested a single check for $2865.00. Enclosed
please find a check list form which was returned to our customer. The enclosed file format for
this material is JPEG.

Do you think we will face another delay in obtaining equipment authorization, if we do not
send 3 checks for total 3 products according to your advise ?
We know you are very busy, but could you confirm us that, because we really do not want to
face another delay in obtaining a grant letter.

Thank you for your early confirmation and prompt cooperation would be highly appreciated.

731 Confirmation No.: EA91725

Best regards,

ONE TECH


